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TO: Board of Administration, Federated FROM: Angie Santana 
City Employee’s Retirement System 

SUBJECT: Correct Retirement Type for DATE: June 9, 2025 
Federated Member Roberto Franco 

Approved Amy Dickinson         Date: 06/10/2025 

RECOMMENDATION 

Acknowledge the correct retirement type for Federated Member Roberto Franco, Code 
Enforcement Inspector II from the Planning, Building and Code Enforcement Department. Mr. 
Franco’s retirement should be a Deferred Vested - Early Retirement and not Deferred Vested 
Retirement. 

BACKGROUND 

At the May 15, 2025, Board meeting, the Federated City Employees’ Retirement System 
Board of Administration approved Roberto Franco for a Deferred Vested Retirement, 
effective May, 18, 2025. 

Angie Santana 
Angie Santana 
Benefit Analyst 
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